
From: Sally Ni  
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 10:46 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Support Councillor West’s motion to reschedule the Bernard KDA LPAT 
hearing 

I fully support Councillor West’s member motion to reschedule LPAT hearing on the 
Yonge/Bernard KDA to permit live and in person public participation. 

Please register my support on April 22nd Council meeting.  

Regards, 
Xueying Ni 
Ward 4 resident 

188 Brookside Road, 

Richmond Hill, 
 


